
 

 
 
 

19th November 2015 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Year 9 Mock Key Stage 3 SAT’s Exams  
Wednesday 25th and Thursday 26th November 2015 

 
Mock SAT’s examinations for Year 9 will take place next week. The exams are designed to prepare 
the students for the rigour of the End of Key Stage 3 SAT’s exams they will face in the summer. 
Your child will need to be fully prepared if they are to reach their academic potential and secure 
their best possible results. 
 
Please see below the mock exam timetable. Please ensure that your child is aware of the timing of 
each assessment. Students should also be aware that their results will be used when considering 
Year 9 option choices. 
 
Date 8.50am 11.30am Afternoon 2.15pm 

Wed 25th November Maths (non-calculator 
paper) 1 hour 

English 
1 hour 45 minutes 

Science  
1 hour 

Thursday 26th November Maths (calculator paper) 
1 hour 

Lessons Lessons 

 
Students should ensure that they come properly equipped for each exam. There will be checks to 
ensure all the necessary requirements are met. No equipment will be lent by the school to 
students during the exam period. 
 
Punctuality is important. Students who arrive late for exams will not be allowed to sit the 
examination papers. This will result in them receiving a holistic grade based on classwork and 
homework. They are expected to be in school no later than 8.30am. Timetabled lessons will 
continue during the times students are not in their exams.   
 
I wish your child all the best and would like to take this opportunity to acknowledge the hard work 
and endeavour shown by the vast majority of students in Year 9.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
  

 
 
Mr D Hanna 
Head of Year 9 




